
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 4th May 2023 

Hi Everyone,  

 Tomorrow the 5th of May we will be having 
a day of celebration to commemorate the 
Kings Coronation. We are inviting our 
children to come in red, white and blue. We 
are aiming, weather dependent, for the 
children to have a big picnic together at lunch time so please do send your child with a packed lunch on this 

day. If you have school lunches, the kitchen are preparing a picnic lunch too! Our children 
have been busy preparing some beautiful art work to celebrate the coronation which is 
displayed in our Atrium, please do have a look if you use the main gate. We will also be 
burying some time capsules in our grounds to commemorate what life is like here at school 
in 2023 when the King’s coronation took place. I can’t wait to see what each class have 
chosen to place in their time capsules!  

 

Next week is our Year 6 children's SATs week in school; these are tests the government set for the end of 

Key Stage 2. The children, staff and parents have worked incredibly hard to support their children through 

the preparation for these challenging tests.  As a school, children's attainment and progress is obviously of 

paramount importance. Children have a right to a first-class education. At Crossflatts however, we never 

lose sight of the fact that our pupils are also children. Children with wonderful personalities, individual 

strengths and unique gifts, which no test result will ever capture. I am incredibly proud of all of our Year 6 

children, who have shown grit, determination and resilience and we all wish them the very best of luck next 

week! Go for it Year 6! You have everyone behind you, willing you all on!  

 

Safeguarding 

Lots of our children attend many sports clubs throughout the week day evenings and during weekends. Sport England 

have some helpful information on how to ensure your child is safeguarded whilst attending these clubs.  

Just follow the link…  

www.sportengland.org/our-work/safeguarding/safeguarding-advice-for-parents-and-carers  

Attendance 

Here are the last week of last half terms figures:    

Whole School: 95.9% 

 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

97% 95.2% 95.6% 95.1% 96.3% 96.4% 97.2% 95.8% 

http://www.sportengland.org/our-work/safeguarding/safeguarding-advice-for-parents-and-carers


 

 

 

Don’t forget it is another Bank holiday on Monday 8th of May so we will see you all on Tuesday 9th of May- 

enjoy the extended weekend.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

Family-Flourish-Fly 

 


